
From the City of Sugar Land 

Posted on: September 17, 2019 

7th Street – Project Updates 

Update: October 4, 2019 
The current closure of the intersection of 7th Street and West Green Belt will continue through 
Monday, October 28, 2019. Westbound traffic on 7th St. will be detour north on Bournewood 
Dr. to Jess Pirtle Blvd. 

• See detour route map 

Residents are asked to be mindful of work crews, expect traffic delays, and when possible, avoid 
the area to prevent traffic congestion. Visit its.sugarlandtx.gov for more information on Sugar 
Land travel time data. 

Check out the CIP Story map for more information about this project. 

----------------------------------- 

The intersection at West Green Belt and 7th Street will be closed to traffic from September 19 to 
October 10, 2019. In addition, the westbound lane of 7th Street will be closed to traffic from 
West Green Belt to Bournewood Drive starting October 2019 through December 2019. Traffic 
will flow only in one direction (West to East). 

Project: Covington Woods Drainage Improvements - Sugar Land MS/Sugar Mill Relief Line 
(DR1801) 
Project Manager: Jorge Alba (281) 275-2275 
Engineering Department: (281) 275-2780 

http://www.sugarlandtx.gov/DocumentCenter/View/22762
http://its.sugarlandtx.gov/
https://www.sugarlandtx.gov/CIPStorymap
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